
Rene Stucl<y 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Adell Nellis <adell@lgda.com> 
Tuesday, January 09, 2018 6:33 PM 
Rene Stucky 

Subject: Re: Injection application by Stram line Energy, LLC 

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. Think before clicking a link or opening attachments. 

Dear Mr. Stucky, 

Yes, it is the Rains Lease injection well that I am protesting. According to the "Application For Injection Well" that I 
received, the lease description is: SW/ of the Sec. 10 Twp. 35S R. 15E, Well Number: SWD. The well is identified by the 
API # 15-125-32483-00-00. 

Thank you for calling and the opportunity to clear this up quickly. 

Respectfully, 

Adell Nellis 

Sent from my iPad 

On Jan 9, 2018, at 1:56 PM, Rene Stucky <r.stucky@kcc.ks.gov> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Nellis, 

Per our telephone conversation from today, January 9, 2018, it appears that we have docketed the 
wrong application that you had protested. In my response to your initial letter I reference the Tuggle 
SWD application that is located in the N/2 SW NW NW of section 10-35S-15E in Montgomery County 
Kansas and that is what you used to respond back to me. However your initial letter of concern was on 
the Rains SWD located in the NE SW SW SW of section 10-35S-15E in Montgomery County Kansas. This 
well is identified by the API # 15-125-32483-00-00. 

It is my understanding that the Rains well, API 15-125-32483-00-00, is actually the well you are 
protesting and wish to have a hearing. Please verify that this is correct and we will cancel the request 
for hearing on the Tuggle SWD located in the N/2 SW NW NW of section 10 and schedule a hearing on 
the Rains SWD, API 15-125-32483-00-00, located in the NE SW SW SW of section 10. 

Sincerely, 

Rene Stucky 
U/C Director/Production Supervisor 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
266 N Main St., Ste.220 
Wichita, KS 67202-1513 
316-337-6223 
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